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As a resident of Trentwood side I wish to register my opposition to the proposal to the development of vicarage 
farm and the Enfield Road . 
We have lived in this area for 25 years now and purchased our property because of the green belt and the 
surrounding area . 
Having gone through two lockdowns recently and seeing how many people have used these fields regularly for their 
daily walks , as they’re  not fortunate enough to have a garden ,I think it is appalling and cannot understand why the 
council would want to destroy the green belt.  

Surely there are other sites which could be used  to build on instead .  
From the environmental point of view we need to protect the wildlife in these areas, which is fundamental to our 
local habitat and not destroy them. 

I hope you will give this matter consideration as it has a detrimental effect on my household and neighbours. 
I strongly object as a resident who would be directly disadvantaged and as a home owner who would be unfairly 
punished by these idiotic plans to destroy the green belt on my doorstep. 

From a concerned resident of Trentwood side 




